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Brandt	
  donates	
  $100,000	
  to	
  Alberta	
  flood	
  relief	
  
Company’s generosity recognized at the Halo High Water Benefit Concert and Telethon on August 4 

 

REGINA SK – Brandt’s $100,000 donation to Alberta flood relief was celebrated as part of the Halo High Water Benefit Concert 
and Telethon in Calgary on August 4, 2013. - This is a story of Canadians helping Canadians – and a company committed to 
sharing their profit with communities in need nationwide, where Brandt employees live and work. 

Shaun Semple (President, Brandt Group of Companies) and Gavin Semple (Chairman, Brandt Group of Companies) attended 
the August 4 concert and presented the cheque in support of Alberta flood victims. - 

“We care about the things that matter to our customers and our employees, and we are honoured to be part of the effort to 
restore these communities,” said Shaun Semple. “It’s one way we can express our gratitude to the people and the 
communities who drive our success as a company, every day.” 

The benefit concert brought some of the biggest names in music together to raise money for the Calgary Foundation’s Flood 
Rebuilding Fund. Donations of $10 can still be made by texting HHW to 20222. 

Photography of the Calgary Foundation cheque presentation is available on request. Please contact              
Paula Welke at 306-337-4032 or pwelke@brandttractor.com. 

 

About Brandt Group of Companies 

The Brandt Group of Companies - headquartered in Regina, Saskatchewan, Canada - is comprised of Brandt Agricultural Products 
Ltd., Brandt Engineered Products Ltd., Brandt Equipment Solutions Ltd., Brandt Road Rail Corporation, and Brandt Tractor Ltd. 
(the world’s largest privately held John Deere construction and forestry equipment dealer). Brandt is one of Canada’s largest 
privately owned companies and is among an elite group of Platinum Members of Canada’s 50 Best Managed Companies. Learn 
more at www.brandt.ca.  
 

For more information, please contact Paula Welke at 306-337-4032 or pwelke@brandttractor.com. 


